Cover letter

28 November 2016
To; Prof. Budi Setiabudiawan
Editor in Chief

International Journal of Integrated Health and Science

Dear Sir,

Please find the submission of our manuscript.

Incidental Findings of Cavum Septum Pellucidum and Cavum Vergae in Dr, Hasan Sadikin
Hospital, Bandung, Indonesia: Serial Case Report and Literature Review

which we would like to submit for publication in the International Journal of Integrated Health
Science. Herewith, we also attached 3 sets of manuscript thard copy) and 1 CD (soft copy).

In this manuscript, we reported incidental finding of Cavum Septum Pellucidum (CSP)
and Cavum Vergae (CV) from Indonesia for the first time, 13 cases in one vear period. Since the
existance of CSP and CV usually asymptomatic, clinician seem don’t really care to put it in their
report. We do hope that the presence of CSP and CV as a common incidental finding can be more
revealed m our country and adding the evidence of CSP and CV in world literature.

Author and all co-authors have seen and agreed with the contents of the manuscript and
there is no financial interest to report. We certify that the manuseript submitted is an original work
and is not under review at any other publication. We thank vou for considering our manuscript for
publication in the International Journal of Integrated Health Science and look forward to hearing

from you at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely vours,
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(Ahmad Faried, MD., Phl})



